Sparsholt

7% December 2021

A few weeks ago, we invited you to attend a presentation about our School Strategic Plan and School
Improvement Plan.

We presented the 5 Year School Strategic Plan and Mrs Gwilliam talked us through the rationale for
our 2021-22 School Improvement Plan objectives. In case you missed the session a copy of both
documents can be found on the school website under the ‘Our School’ tab.

In addition, our Pupil Governors shared with us their views about the School Improvement plan and
the objectives they would like to achieve. A copy of this is on the school website under the ‘Pupil
tab’ in the Pupil Governor section.

It was a terrific opportunity to hear first-hand about one of the Governor’s core functions, which is
to ensure the clarity of vision, ethos, and strategic direction for the school. We heard from parents
who attended that it was an informative and inspiring session.

We hope that you will be able to join us on another occasion, but if you have any questions about
the school strategy in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

PN

Caroline Horrill

Chair of Governors

Home: 01962 776844

Mobile: 07710 067620

Email: caroline.horrill@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk




